

Dear Parents

After further consideration and ongoing conversations and consultation, I am pleased to say that **we have made the decision to remain in school this week.**

The change of direction was made after more information was released earlier today which included the following:

- Schools have been asked to maintain access to in-person instruction and educational continuity for consistency purposes, unless they have been directly impacted by the floods.

Thank you to all for your understanding of the previous decision to do our part in the wake of this difficult situation. Please continue to do your best to support those in need and the fuel shortage in whatever ways you can.

Sincerely,

R. DesLauriers
Principal